
Notice of Public Hearing 

City of Chandler 

Proposed Budget for 2025-2026 

 
The Chandler City Council will conduct a Public 

Hearing on the City’s proposed Budget for 2025-2026 

on Monday, September 8, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at 

Chandler City Hall, Council Chamber, 811 State Hwy 

31 E., Chandler, Texas. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget is available for review 

in the City Secretary’s Office at Chandler City Hall, 

811 State Hwy 31 E., and on the City’s website 

www.chandlertx.com. 

 


